




A huge thank you to 
everyone who supported 
our NSPCC Number Day.

The children had a 
fantastic time exploring 
numbers in a variety of 
ways: on their sports 

wear, playing games and 
singing songs.

We also raised an 
incredible £184.70 for the 

NSPCC!

Thank you!



We joined with schools across the country in the NSPCC Rocks times tables 
tournament. 

Well done to our NSPCC Rocks top scorers!






